TOWN OF WINDERMERE

Virtual Public Workshop

 




December 7, 2023 
Town Hall Enhancements

PRESENT:

 
Town Manager Robert Smith, Public Works Director Tonya Elliott-Moore, Town Clerk Dorothy Burkhalter and Town Council members Tony Davit, Tom Stroup and Brandi Haines were present.  Mr. John Fitzgibbon, Mr. Brad Cornelious and Mr. David Dierlich were also in attendance.            
1. THE WORKSHOP CALLED TO ORDER

Manager Smith called the public information workshop to order at 6:00pm.




2. REVIEW OF PROPOSED TOWN HALL ENHANCEMENTS
a. Presentation
b. Public Comment & Questions
Manager Smith stated that this is a “public workshop”, and no public was present.  He then stated that this item will be before the Town Council on December 12th and discussion will take place then.  Member Davit suggested to have the presentation then.  Member Haines questioned if the plans for the added gazebo had been reviewed by the public.  Public Works Director Elliott-Moore stated that due to past public discussion the gazebo was added.  Mr. Fitzgibbon also commented that due to past public comments not only the gazebo was added but ADA concerns were addressed.           
3.
ADJOURN:

The Public session adjourned at 6:04pm.
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